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Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

21st July, 191s.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 15th ultimo, respecting the S.8. "TUNG LING",
and to acquaint you that a letter from the Hai-Ho Conservancy
Commission having intimated that it is not desired to retain
the class of this vessel, her character has been withdrawn
from the Register Book and three dots ( . . .) inserted in
lieu thereof, indicating withdrawal of class at Owners!'
request.

Thanking you for your very kind attention in
the matter,

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Messrs.William Forbes & Co.,
Lloyd's Agents,
TIENTSIN,
North China.

ol
aa Ll

006853-006863- 0163



